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Friday 1st July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you of some of the events that will be taking place over 

the final few weeks of our Year 6’s primary school journey. 

 

Transition 

Next week (WC 04.07.22) the majority of our Year 6 children will be out visiting 
their new secondary schools. 

These are the transition days and dates: 

Dukeries – all week: Monday 4th June to Friday 8th June (five days) 

Meden – Monday 4th July and Tuesday 5th July (two days) 

Tuxford – Tuesday 5th July to Friday 8th July (four days) 

Garibaldi – Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July (two days) 

Joseph Whitaker – Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th July (three days) 

 

Pizza and Ice Cream Leavers Evening 

On Monday 18th July we will be holding our leavers event. The event will begin at 
3:15 and your child will then need to be collected from school at 5:30. During the 
evening, we will be having Domino’s pizza delivered. The ice cream van will then 
be coming on to the school playground where the children will be able to choose 
what they would like. After this our annual game of staff v Year 6 rounders will 
commence, so please make sure the children bring suitable clothing (and footwear) 
to change into. To secure your child’s place for this event, please give permission 
on the gateway app along with a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover costs. 
(Available on the gateway from Friday 1st July). 
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Leavers Assembly 

Our Year 6 leavers assembly will take place on Tuesday 19th July at 2pm. During 
this time the children will be revisiting some of their memories over their time at 
King Edwin Primary School. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the leavers assembly and hope the children have 
an enjoyable final few weeks at King Edwin Primary School! 

 

Regards,  

Miss Hawkins and Mr Ogle 


